
Hello Students,            April 27, 2020 

 Hey everyone you have finished 4 weeks of being your own teacher.  There are 
only 8 more weeks of school left.  Let’s finish strong and be ready for middle school. 

 I see most of you on the Google classroom.  I am posting the assignments from 
here and more on the site.  There will be a way to submit your work if you want me to 
look at it and see how you are doing.   

 I also see most of you on Class Dojo.  Please use that to connect with me, and 
to ask me any questions. It pops  up messages on my phone and we all know that 
our phones are connected to us at all time in today’s world.  I will post regular  
messages on class Dojo so check it often.  If you are not on yet, please sign up.  You 
can send me an email of you need help.   

 I believe most everyone has a laptop now to get on.  Please let me know if you 
still need one.  Also let me know if you are struggling to get on line or need help in 
any way.  Do you need books?  Do you need paper, pencils or anything.  I will find a 
way to get them to you. 

 Finally, I know it is rough to be stuck at home all the time.  Be patient with your 
parents and your brothers and sisters.  Show them lots of grace and hopefully they 
will show you some as well.   Be helpful around the house.  Help your little brother’s 
and sisters with their school work.  Teach them how to be their own teachers.  Help 
your parents keep the house clean.  Make sure you are getting a good night sleep 
and keep your body on a good routine.  It will help you be a strong learner.   
Remember to still get exercise and to unplug from screens every once in a while.  
Your mind and your body are the only ones you  have.  Take care of them. I cannot 
wait to see you all again.   

 

 Miss you, Mr. Buchmann 

My boys, Dakota, Canyon and Colt,  helping by cleaning the 

yard and windows. 


